
Norther Illinois Conference – Director of Congregational Development 
 
The Northern Illinois Conference is currently recruiting for the position Director of 
Congregational Development.  
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you would share this position with qualified candidates 
that you may know. Also, if applicable, we ask that you please post this to your website.  
 
https://www.indeed.com/job/director-congregational-development-fcc196a9f595b493  
 
The deadline for receiving applications is April 19, 2024.  
 
GCFA is working with the Northern Illinois Conference to recruit for this position. If you 
know of someone who might be interested, please have them email their resume and 
cover letter to Human Resources via email at jobs@gcfa.org.  
 
If you have any questions about the open position, please contact Tricia Baker, Director 
of Human Resources at 615-369-2326. 
 
The Northern Illinois Conference is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Samie Harris  
Human Resources Support Specialist  
General Council on Finance and Administration 
 
Phone: 615-369-2314  
1908 Grand Ave, Nashville, TN 37212 
Web: www.UMCSupport.com 
Email: sharris@gcfa.org 
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